

Goodrich Church of England (VC) Primary School

Achieve ∞ Believe ∞ Care



Goodrich Ross-on-Wye Herefordshire HR9 6HY

Head teacher: Mrs K Miles

01600 890422

🙇 admin@goodrich.hereford.sch.uk 🧠 <u>www.goodrichprimarysch.co.uk</u>

Follow us on Twitter

@GoodrichCESch

Monday 16th April 2018

Dear Parent/Carer,

Welcome back to The Wrens! Here are a few reminders and changes for this half term.

PE and Forest school

Forest School times and days for Reception, Year 1 will continue on from last half term on alternate Wednesdays (please see the school app, and timetable to follow).

PE will now be on Mondays and Thursdays but I would request that a PE kit is in school every day.

Changes to the beginning of the day.

In order to promote independence this half term, we will continue to encourage children to come through the cloakroom door on their own, leaving their adults at the gate near the outside area. A member of staff will be at the gate to take any notes or messages you need to share. In order to reduce congestion in the cloakroom the children will soon be having 3 boxes each; PE kit box, Forest school box and Bits and Bobs box (hats, gloves etc.).

REMINDER.

The first Friday back (20th April) Robins and Wrens have a 'Pirate Day.' Children are welcome to come in fancy dress and we are looking forward to seeing the Easter holidays homework of pirate maps (see letter sent home at the end of last half term).

If you have any concerns or queries, please do make an appointment (via the School Office) to come in and see me or leave a message with the person on the infants gate and I will get in touch to make an appointment.

Kind regards,

Miss Williams













